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A Message from the IHQ Blessed Family Department: 

 

This is the manager of the BF matching website. We would like to express our sincerest gratitude to the 

members who have used the BF matching website to make strides in realizing one world family centering 

on True Parents. 

 

The International Headquarters Blessed Family Department has been managing two matching websites: 

BF matching site and the Blessing4U site. However, for the effective support of international matchings 

and for the simplification of the process, we will use a single website from this year. 

 

There are currently more than 8,000 matching candidates registered on the Blessing4U website. Recently, 

we made significant changes and updates to the Blessing4U website, to allow easier registration and to 

encourage international candidates to register. We are therefore planning to continue to use only the 

Blessing4U website and to close down the BF Matching site by the end of February 2020. 

 

Details of the closure of the website are listed below: 

 

URL: bfmatch,org/ 

 

Closure Date: 29th February 2020 

 

We kindly ask that the users of the BF matching website register on the Blessing4U website. We 

apologize for the inconvenience. 

 

 
 

We would like to offer a sincere gratitude to all those who have been using the BF matching website up 

until now. Thank you very much. 

 

 


